
















1. Navajo

2. Desert Mountain

3. Sequoya

4. Pima

5. Pueblo

6. Ingleside

7. Tonalea

8. Echo Canyon

9. Desert Canyon Elementary

10. Chaparral

11. Mohave

12. Cochise

13. Hopi

14. Arcadia 

15. Cocopah

16. Desert Canyon Middle

17. Cheyenne

18. Mountainside

19. Anasazi

20. Tavan

21. Laguna

22. Cherokee

23. Copper Ridge

24. Coronado

25. Hohokam

26. Yavapai

27. Redfield

28. Kiva

29. Saguaro

30. Scottsdale Online













Sequoya had yet another amazing turnout for the annual ArtWalk!

 

We also made Panda bubbles!

Sequoya Elementary



Sequoya Elementary

Grease!







2022-2023 Highlights Pueblo Elementary 
Moving into new building in July!

Very active PTO and parent 
community who have done amazing 
things for us (teachers, kids, and 
whole community)

Our students excel every day in both 
Spanish and English and we are 
proud of them!

Principal Shelley Hummon won the 
National Distinguished Principal 
from the NAESP—the one and only 
Arizona winner!

We are enrolling now! Please join us!







TONALEA 
Fun Friday Finale with Kona Ice 

to celebrate students being 

on-time to classes, excelling 

academically, and exhibiting 

‘RISE’ behaviors.

Students represented Tonalea 

and AVID at the Nov 1st 

governing board meeting.



Jacob Mihlfeith advanced to the regional spelling bee.

The Tonalea Cheer Team marched in the Parada del Sol!



Echo Canyon School
First “A” Rating!  Student Success Story

3rd graders learn about pet therapy

Exploration Friday Workshops

Winning artwork:
 Arizona for Everyone

Emily Avalos recited 
pledge at Governor’s 

inauguration



Echo Canyon School

Oscar Otunez placed segundo in 
Spanish spelling “abeja”

Roarbots Robotic Team
Competed at State







Mohave Middle School 2022-23 
● Athletic and Extracurricular Participation
● DLI, CGP, SCA Programs
● Stem Programming & Robotics (with Saguaro mentors)
● Fine Arts Award-Winning Performances at Music in the Parks 
● Therapy dogs, Brody & Copper and teacher lounge
● Mr. Paul Ferrero as Principal of Mohave Middle School for the 2023-2024 school year. 



Music in the Parks                            Teacher Lounge 







Hopi Elementary
2022/2023 - A year full of special moments!

The Hopi garden thrived! Hopi students planted, 
nurtured, harvested, and tried new ways to eat the 
delicious vegetables the garden produced!

Hopi’s Veteran’s Day Assembly was a reverent 
tribute to America’s Veterans. Parents, 
students, staff and Veterans came together to 
make it a truly memorable event.

Tickets went fast for Binglo and kids had a blast!
The Hopi Hullabaloo was a hit! Students and their 
families enjoyed bouncing around and seeing 
classmates outside of school!



Hopi Elementary
2022/2023 - A year full of special moments!

Our community came together around their love of 
books with the annual Used Book Fair. 

Hopi really got into the spirit on Western Day.  The 
students performed various traditional square dances. 

Hopi students got moving together on “Walk to School 
Day”. Even the Hopi Hawk came along for the fun. 

Hopi 5th graders designed, built and launched 
rockets as a part of the STEM curriculum. 



Campcadia! Orientation for 
incoming freshmen, led by 
Arcadia's Student 
Government. Campers will 
meet current students and 
staff,attend workshops on 
how to have a successful 
year, and tour the campus. 
Clubs, sports and other 
extracurricular organizations 
provide interactive 
demonstrations of their 
activities so campers can 
decide how to get involved in 
campus activities.

Agora: Community arts 
festival featuring works 
from Hopi, Tavan, Echo 
Canyon, Ingleside, and 
Arcadia artists



Spirit of Arcadia Marching Band: AZMBA 
State Champions (for the 9th year in a row!)

AVID is coming to Arcadia for 
the 2023-24 school year!

Junior Gabriella Nakai  
traveled to Washington, 

DC, where she attended 
the White House Tribal 

Youth Forum and 
moderated a USDA 

panel.

Senior Sebastien Brock is a National Merit Finalist.















Anasazi Elementary 
School

 

2023 Brought Big News!
International Baccalaureate PYP Accreditation 



Anasazi IB PYP Accredited 
Elementary School

● Inquiry-based curriculum 
fostering future-focused 
learners

● IB aims to develop inquiring, 
knowledgeable, caring students 
who help create a better world

● Global Language Project 
curriculum supports Spanish 
language acquisition, kinder to 
5th

● Highly trained teachers
● Supportive family/community 

partnerships, PTO
● Family friendly school events
● Warm, welcoming learning 

environment for all



Rebuild construction is finishing up!

Families donated 1.25 TONS 
of food during the holidays.

Students learned about the 
skeletal system in PE.

Students wore the color of the day to help 
Kindergartners learn their colors.



Sonoran Centennial 





CHEROKEE EARNS BLUE RIBBON AWARD!

We did it! The Cherokee community is so proud to be a 
recipient of this award, and we spent all year celebrating!

▪ We had a celebration with staff the morning we found 
out we won

▪ A flag raising ceremony took place with 
accompaniments from Chaparral marching band & 
Cherokee band, strings, and choir

▪ We were recognized at an SUSD board meeting for our 
achievements

▪ We received a proclamation from the Mayor of Paradise 
Valley at a town hall meeting

▪ Our Principal and Superintendent (Mr. Chantler and Dr. 
Menzel) attended an awards ceremony in Washington 
DC

▪ Our building was permanently decorated with Blue 
Ribbon signage



CHEROKEE HIGHLIGHTS

▪ Kicked off the year with an amazing 
membership drive and fall social event

▪ Put on an unbelievable holiday auction

▪ FIRST TIME: Brought a speaker series program 
to the school 

▪ FIRST TIME: Candy Monsters came to campus

▪ FIRST TIME: Started blood drives for parents 

▪ FIRST TIME: Kids got to duct tape our principal 
to a wall as a PBIS reward

▪ FIRST TIME: Buddy the Elf was on campus

▪ Supported a warrior teacher who was diagnosed 
with breast cancer

▪ Ended the year’s fundraising at our annual 
Spring Gala with a garden theme

▪ We installed new shade structures for our kids 
(with more to come)













All Kids Bike Program, 
through the Strider Bike 
Foundation. 80% of 
kindergartners can now 
ride a bike. Working on 
stopping!
Student teacher 
send-off: Celebrating 
student teachers’ 
graduation from college 
(raising college 
awareness, AVID)



AVID College Showcase: Each grade level researched a 
college and created a short presentation from their 
research, and students rotated through the different 
schoolhouses to view the presentations in late January. 
College awareness and events are part of AVID (Coaching 
& Certification Instrument)







Redfield Elementary

2022-2023 
School Year



Read a 
thon-Rewards: 
Game Truck

Read Under 
the Stars

Read a 
thon-Rewards: 
Dance Party

Arts Night
Kindergarten 
Raising ducks and 
chicks

5th Grade                      Biz Town



Kiva Elementary
Academically strong community 
school that targets all learners.

Whole child centered that prides 
itself on community/parent 
involvement.

Builds a passion and enjoyment 
for learning so all students can be 
successful later in life

Robust comprehensive gifted 
program.

https://docs.google.com/file/d/1f7m3S-7OD5k8UxX4Lu3BJPVdxrq3t6m7/preview






Scottsdale Online Learning 
kindergarten and first-grade 
students had a wonderful 
end-of-the-year celebration at 
Zuni Park! Thank you, parents, 
for supporting your young 
learners through an exceptional 
year of learning. Thank you, 
Mrs. Erlbaum, for a beautiful 
year of educational excellence! 



Well, here we are, the end of the line, the end of the road. The 
train goes back from here. This is my stop. This year has been 
absolutely crazy, frankly, I gotta say, this has been amazing. I 
can't believe it's over, I don't know what to think truthfully. But 
here we are. Anyways, back to the boring stuff. The format of the 
course was amazing, and it made sense. The content was pretty 
cool and lots of fun as well. The assessments were a bit tedious 
at times but fun. Overall I loved this class and photography as a 
whole, I can't wait to see what the future holds for us both. Keep 
being an amazing teacher, keep up being you. You have been 
one of my favorites over my 13 years of school thus far. With that 
being said, I wish nothing but the best for you and you have my 
utmost respect, I hope you continue to get fun students. I hope 
the future is bright. For now though, goodbye, I hope to see you at 
some point again.

Overall I really enjoyed your class.  You are 
amazing when it comes to planning courses 
and posting materials.  I love how quickly you 
are able to grade Assignments and give 
feedback on them which makes it easier for 
me as a student.  I loved the difficulty and 
length of the assignments.  I really enjoyed 
the photography assignments.  While tests 
and quizzes are important, I love that I am 
able to be creative with my work and make it 
my own. 
















